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PROGRAM NOTICE 

 
Program:  Federal Lead Remediation Program  MHN # 2025-LEAD-001 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  01/15/2025 
 
This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAA’s that the Federal Lead and Healthy Homes 
maximum allowances have changed.  
 

1. Changes to allowances 

1. The Federal Lead Remediation Program allowance for single family homes has been changed to 
$20,000.00 (previously $22,500.00). 

2. The Federal Lead Remediation Program allowance for rental units has been changed to $18,000.00 
(previously $20,000.00). 

3. The Healthy Homes allowance has been changed to $3,300.00 (previously $3,238.00). 

 
2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

EHS Program Officers  EHSHousing@mainehousing.org 
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